
H AM UN ITE D G RO U P C IC  -Y OU R L OC AL  COMMU NI TY  GR OU P- C ARE  A BO U T W HERE  

Y O U L I VE  

 

        INCORPORATING PETERSHAM  

 
Summary of Directors and Officers 

 
HUG may have up 12 Directors. 
 
At the Directors’ meeting on 4th June 2013 the following points were agreed: 
 

 All Officers must be Directors 

 Directors will retire in 3-year rotations but may stand for re-election 

 Officers are encouraged to consider leaving their roles after 3 years, using the 3rd year to 
coach a successor, so that new joiners are able to take on positions of responsibility (see 
below for the rotation of retirement) 

 
Directors (existing role in brackets) appointed at the 2020 AGM (or later): 
 

Daija Angeli (Interim Chair, website, newsletter, Library Garden, Good Gardens and contact 
for Grey Court allotment) 
Jill Lamb (Vice Chair) 
VACANT (Treasurer)  
Dharbi Modi (Company Secretary, contact for Ham Meditation Group) 
Chris Ruse (Membership Secretary, contact for FoHL) 
Ian Bowden (Contact for Makerlabs)  
Penny Frost (Director without Office) 
David Williams (Director without Office) 
Charles Warlow (Director without Office) 

 
Rotation of retirement: 

 November 2021:  Jill, Daija, Penny, David 

 November 2022: Chris, Chas, Ian 

 November 2023: Dharbi 

NB David Williams and Jill Lamb wish to retire from their position at this AGM. Sufiyo Andersson and Olga 

Creevey have resigned during this past year. Penny Frost and Daija Angeli will stand for re-election.  

Up to 6 positions of Director may be filled at this AGM. We welcome members to apply for a director 

role, if you wish to become more involved - e.g. by taking on a post, such as treasurer, or taking over 

a project, such as the gardening projects. Please submit a nomination form asap.  

Proposed new director:  
Sharon Metha: I am a 68-year-old mother of 3 grown up children. When I was a central government 

civil servant I studied for an MSc in ergonomics with a particular interest in inclusive and holistic 

management of change.  This interest in inclusivity continued in my capacity as a school governor 

and member of 2 Kingston LA committees.  Moving to the area just over 3 years ago, I became 

actively involved with FoHL. I am interested in supporting HUG’s ethos of aiming to improve the 

environment and quality of life for the people and our community in Ham and Petersham.  

 
 
 


